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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

October 22, 2020 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

EB-2020-0030 – Hydro One Distribution – Annual Update – Request for Extension 

 

Hydro One Networks Inc. (“HONI”) requests a four day extension to respond to interrogatories in 

respect of the above-noted matter. To offset this extension, Hydro One offers to reduce its allotted 

time for the Reply schedule by two days, and suggests a reduction of one day in a couple of the 

other procedural steps. If the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) agrees, the revised schedule will be 

as follows: 

 

Current Date 
Timeframe 

(Business Days) 
Step 

Timeframe 

(Business Days) 
Proposed Date 

August 31, 2020 

 

Hydro One Files Annual Update 

 

  

September 17, 2020 

 

Notice of Hearing Issued 

 

  

October 9, 2020 

 

Procedural Order No. 1 Issued 

 

  

October 16, 2020 

 

OEB Staff Interrogatories Provided 

to Hydro One 

 

  

October 19, 2020 

 

Intervenor Interrogatories Provided 

to Hydro One 

 

  

October 26, 2020 6 days Hydro One IR Responses Due  10 days October 30, 2020 

November 13, 2020 14 days OEB Staff and Intervenors 

Submissions Due  

13 days November 18, 2020 

November 23, 2020 6 days Hydro One Reply Due 4 days November 24, 2020 

December 10, 2020 13 days Date by which decision required in 

order to implement rates on January 

bills  

12 days December 10, 2020 

 

  



 
 

 
 2 

Please let us know at your earliest convienence.  

 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Henry Andre on behalf of Frank D’Andrea 

 

 

 


